
Una Foto De Mi Familia 
U3.2  

 
You will bring una foto or unas fotos of your family to class. This photo can be one that 

was taken recently or even from years ago. It can also be a fictional family picture taken 

from a magazine or even illustrated. 

The picture(s) must include at least 5 different family members (including you)! In 

your project, you will need to provide the below info for each family member and 

yourself. You can also introduce family pets if they appear in the photograph. 

 

1.) Introduction of family member:  

a.) Give their name in a complete sentence. 

b.) Relationship to you (madre, padre, hermano, hermana, etc). In mentioning 

each person, you should use the correct equivalent of “my” (mi/mis).  

 

2.) Age:  

a.) Say how old each person is. Be sure to write out the age in WORDS!!!!  

 

3.) Description:  

a.) Use at least three adjectives to describe the family member.  

b.) You should phrase adjective descriptions using sentences in both the 

affirmative and negative. Por ejemplo: Aquí está mi hermana se llama Lisa. 

Es inteligente, pero no es egoísta.  

c.) Be sure that your adjective agrees in both gender and number.  

 

4.) Likes/Dislikes:  

a.) Write two sentences stating each person’s likes and dislikes. Remember to 

use the correct form of Gustar. 

 

5.) Comparison: 

a.) Include a comparison to another person in your description of each family 

member. 



Name: ___________________________________ Hora: _________________ 
 
 

               5             4-3              2-1             0 

Family Names 
(4 family members, 
and yourself) 

Student introduces 
each person in the 
photo using 
grammatically correct 
Spanish 

Student introduces 
each person in the 
photo 
with some 
grammatical errors in 
Spanish 

Student introduces 
each person in the 
photo 
with many 
grammatical errors 
Spanish 

Student fails to 
introduce 
each person in the 
photo or 
has major 
grammatical errors 
Spanish 

Family 
Relationships & 
use of “my 
(Does not apply to 
the description of 
oneself.)” 

Student gives the 
correct Spanish form 
of “my” with correct 
relationships for all 
family members; 
excellent 
pronunciation 

Student gives mostly 
correct Spanish forms 
of “my” with correct 
relationships for all 
family members; 
minor pronunciation 
errors 

Student gives some 
correct Spanish 
forms of “my” with 
correct relationships 
for most family 
members; some 
pronunciation errors 

Students cannot 
describe 
relationships for 
family members; 
nor uses forms of 
“my”; major 
pronunciation 
errors. 

Age (Accurately 
say how old each 
person is, including 
yourself. Spell the 
number in words) 

Student gives the 
correct age of each 
family member and 
themselve using the 
correct grammatical 
form and spells out 
each number in 
words.  

Student gives the 
correct age of each 
family member and 
themselves, using the 
correct grammatical 
form but does not 
spell out each number 
in words. 

Student only 
provides the age for 
some family 
members and 
themselves or there 
are many 
grammatical errors.  

Student does not 
correctly provide 
the age for each 
family member and 
themselves. Many 
grammatical errors.  

Description (Use 
of Adjectives in 
Affirmative & 
Negative) 

Student uses at least 
two 
Adjectives per family 
member; one 
adjective for each is 
phrased in the 
negative 

Students uses at least 
two adjectives per 
family member; one 
adjective for each is 
phrased in the 
negative, some 
grammatical errors. 

Students uses at 
least one adjective 
per family member; 
no adjectives are  
phrased in the 
negative 

Student cannot use 
Spanish adjectives 
to describe family 
members 

Likes / Dislikes 
(Say what each 
person, including 
yourself likes and 
dislikes – 2 
sentences per 
person) 

Student accurately 
says what each 
person, including 
themselves likes and 
dislikes. 

Student accurately 
says what each 
person, including 
themselves likes and 
dislikes with some 
grammatical errors 

Student does not 
include 2 sentences 
about each person’s 
likes/dislikes or 
there are many 
grammatical errors. 

Student does not 
indicate what each 
person likes or 
dislikes.  

Comparison 
(Provide one 
comparison about 
each person 
including yourself) 

Student accurately 
uses comparison to 
another family 
member pictured in 
photo.  

Student accurately 
uses comparison to 
another family 
member pictured in 
photo, however there 
are some errors.  

Student does not 
accurately make a 
comparison to 
another family 
member pictured in 
photo or there are 
many errors.  

Student does not 
include 
comparisons in 
their description of 
their family.  

 

Neatness/Creativity: _______________ /10 

Overall Accuracy & Effort: _________ /10     TOTAL: ______ /50 pts 

Comments: _________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 


